Special Meeting
Friday, September 12, 2014
SPECIAL MEETING
The Board of County Road Commissioners of Iron County held a Special Meeting on Friday, September 12, 2014 at
8:30 a.m. in the Road Commission office located at 800 West Franklin Street, Iron River, Michigan.

Chairman Dan Germic called the meeting to order. Present were Commissioners Charles Battan, Christopher
Sholander, Ernest Schmidt, and Joe Sabol; Superintendent/Manager Doug Tomasoski, Office Manager/Clerk Darlene
Anderson.

The purpose of the special meeting is to discuss the Buck Lake Road pulverizing/scarifying.

Superintendent Tomasoski provided the Board with three options for the road:
1. Have Northeast Asphalt crush, shape, and roll the road at a cost of $30,000.
2. Have Northeast Asphalt crush, and the road commission shape and roll the road at a cost of $14,000-
$18,000.
3. Have the road commission scarify, shape, and roll the road at a cost of $20,000-$25,000.

Commissioner Sabol said scarifying the road would be hard on our equipment.

Superintendent Tomasoski recommended Option 2 to the Board, saying that Northeast Asphalt could do the work
sometime in the next week.

It was motioned by Battan, supported by Sholander, to have Northeast Asphalt crush (pulverize) the road and the
road commission crews will shape and roll it. (Option 2).

Ayes: Battan, Sholander, Schmidt, Sabol, Germic

Nays: None

Motion carried.

At 8:40 a.m. it was motioned by Sabol, supported by Sholander to adjourn the special meeting.
Ayes: All

Nays: None
Motion carried.
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